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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: April 12, 2016
China Shipping (North America) Agency Co., Inc. Announces Cessation of Operations and Office Closures 

As part of the Integration process between COSCO Container Lines (COSCON) and China Shipping Container Lines (CSCL) in the United States, China Shipping (North America) Agency Co., Inc. (CSNA) announces it will cease operations and close all of its offices around the end of 2016.
COSCON and CSCL are confident that the integration of the two companies will greatly improve overall performance and efficiency of China COSCO Shipping and the new company will also be able to provide superior and value-added service to its customers. Our US customers will continue to receive uninterrupted service during the whole procedure.  

Click here to access the COSCO Container Line website for more information:


http://www.coscon.com/news/showNews.do?uuid=14604660060904708475
Contact Information: 

China Shipping (North America) Holding Co., Ltd.
11 Philips Parkway
Montvale, NJ 07645
Tel: (201)505-6900

